IYSF to fund children’s entries at Run Garioch for another year

Inverurie-based foundation’s generous financial support continues

Run Garioch is delighted to announce the continuation of their partnership with the Inverurie Youth Sports Foundation (IYSF) to widen children’s access to their events.

As with the 2024 races, the Inverurie-based foundation will cover the cost of both entry and an environmentally friendly event t-shirt for any children who would not otherwise be able to take part on race day (Sunday, 11 May 2025).

The initiative will extend to entries in both Run Garioch’s CP&Co. Junior Run (for children aged four to 12) and the Mackie’s 5K (ages 12+).

Claire McDonald, IYSF Development Manager, said: "IYSF are delighted to once again be working with Run Garioch to make sure there are no financial barriers stopping any child participating at Run Garioch."

Graham Morrison, Run Garioch’s Race Director, said, “We are delighted to have the continued support of IYSF in our efforts to keep Run Garioch affordable and accessible to every child in our community.

“No child should miss out on the fun of race day, and we hope even more children take advantage of the programme than last year.”  

Schools should request IYSF places for pupils through the usual bulk entry process. Parents who would like to access an IYSF place for their child should contact their school office. 

Entries to Run Garioch 2025 will open shortly on www.rungarioch.co.uk. Parents and schools can both contact RGHQ on info@rungarioch.co.uk for more information at any time.



